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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF OPEN FORUM 
 

REQUEST FOR COMMUNITY INPUT 
Monday, February 11, 2019 

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Dove Hill Elementary School 

1460 Colt Way, San Jose, CA 95121 
 

Tuesday, February 12, 2019 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Evergreen Elementary School 
3010 Fowler Rd., San Jose, CA 95135 

 

SUBJECT: NEW SUPERINTENDENT 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Evergreen School District is in the process of conducting a Superintendent Search for purposes 
of hiring the District’s next Superintendent. Eric Andrew and Fred Van Leuven of Leadership Associates were selected to 
advise the Board in this important process. They will be in our district from February 11 - 13 to facilitate several sessions 
with various groups within our district’s community to receive input about the desired qualities and characteristics of the next 
Superintendent. This input will be a valuable contribution to the recruitment and selection process.  
 

The Board is soliciting responses to the following questions:  
  

1. What personal and professional qualities for an incoming superintendent will be a match for the Evergreen School 
District?  

 

2. What are the strengths of the District, and what are the challenges you see for the District in the coming years? 
 

In addition to the various sessions, the District will be hosting two Evening Open Forums, which are open to the public. 
No appointment is necessary to participate. These Open Forum Sessions are an opportunity for the public to provide input 
and to hear more about the search process.  
 

The Open Forum will be held on February 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at Dove Hill Elementary School, 1460 Colt 
Way, San Jose, 95121 and February 12, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at Evergreen Elementary School, 3010 Fowler Rd. 
San Jose, 95135.  
 

Additionally, an online survey will be available on the District’s website from February 11 to February 15. You may access 
the survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WHKVNSR OR by visiting the District’s website at: www.eesd.org 
 

If none of these options work for you, you may forward your written responses to these two questions to: 
 

Becky Banning 
Executive Assistant 

bbanning@leadershipassociates.org 
 

You may also request to speak with a consultant by sending an email to the address above. 


